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To: Community Input Mailbox <communityinput@ucluelet.ca> 
Subject: 221 Minato Road 

 

[External] 

Hello, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed housing development at 
221 Minato Road  which aims to add affordable homes to our community. 

As a resident of Ucluelet I believe that this project represents a vital step toward 
addressing the pressing need for accessible, affordable housing. Rising housing costs 
have placed increasing pressure on working families, young professionals, seniors, 
and essential workers. The proposed development will not only provide stable housing 
options for these groups, but it will also help preserve the diversity and vitality that 
make our community strong. 

This project has the potential to: 

• Increase the availability of safe, high-quality, and affordable housing units. 

• Reduce displacement pressures faced by longtime residents. 

• Support economic growth by helping local employers attract and retain 
workers. 

• Encourage inclusive and equitable community development. 

I understand that change can bring questions and concerns, but with thoughtful 
planning and community input, this development can be a model for sustainable and 
inclusive growth. I respectfully urge the committee to approve this proposal and to 
continue prioritizing solutions that address the housing crisis affecting so many in our 
area. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your commitment to a more livable 
and inclusive community. 

Sincerely, 

 

 



 

Ed VanDrimmelen 

Saltwater Building Co 

Superintendent 
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